
 
 

 

 

Dear Boys & Girls Clubs of South Central Kansas Families, 

 

I hope all of you are well and staying safe.  I wanted to send a quick message to tell you 

about an exciting project the team has been working on and update you on a few other 

things. 

 

VIRTUAL CLUB PROGRAMMING: 

In an effort to continuously serve members during the Club closure, the team has 

worked hard to prepare content for our virtual Club programming.  This means our Club 

staff are facilitating short program activities through online platforms.  We are using 

software, tools, and applications provided by third parties that members, 

parents/guardians and/or staff will access via the internet and use for the purpose of 

communicating our programming.  These platforms include but may not be limited too 

Facebook, YouTube, TextCaster, Zoom, and/or Microsoft teams. 

 

In order for you to access our virtual programming, you will need to go like our 

Facebook page or subscribe to our YouTube channel.  You can find us by searching for 

Boys & Girls Clubs of South Central Kansas on both platforms. 

 

Our commitment to keeping the young people we serve safe is always our number one 

priority.  We will actively monitor activity on these sites and will make every effort to 

protect members by ensuring there is no advertising and that no member information is 

collected for commercial purposes. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/boysandgirlsclubsofsouthcentralkansas/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCGYsGw3FyJembeyUQEcMh-Q
https://my.textcaster.com/asa/2980
https://www.facebook.com/boysandgirlsclubsofsouthcentralkansas/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCGYsGw3FyJembeyUQEcMh-Q


 
 

 

DINNER-TO-GO: 

Thank you to Capitol Federal Foundation, we are continuing to provide our dinner-to-go 

program on Fridays at our Opportunity Drive location from 12:30pm to 2pm.  Our dinner-

to-go bags on Friday include non-perishable items and fresh items for dinners for the 

week. 

 
 

SUMMER UPDATE: 

At this time, we still plan to offer our summer programming and we will communicate 

with you once we are able to open up enrollment again.  In the event that this changes, 

please make sure you are following us on our Facebook page and are signed up to 

receive messages through TextCaster. 

 

REFUNDS FOR PROGRAM FEES: 

At this time there will be no refunds for the after-school program fee.  Even though we 

are closed, our work continues.  Essential staff are working remotely and on-site to 

enhance our programming offerings virtually, planning & prepping to ensure we are 

prepared for when we can open, and preparing dinner-to-go bags each week. 

 

Our commitment to you and your children continues to be unwavering.  As always, feel 

free to reach out with any questions but know we will continue to communicate with you 

through email and/or our TextCaster app. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Junnae Campbell 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.facebook.com/boysandgirlsclubsofsouthcentralkansas/
https://my.textcaster.com/asa/2980
https://my.textcaster.com/asa/2980

